Fortrose Market – for info


TBI Admin meeting  19 March 2019
Having just recruited our 3rd market organiser, Barbara Lindsay, who has been chairing the volunteer group, has announced she is standing down in that capacity – but will continue as a volunteer. And we have agreed to change the market venue to the community theatre.

Market organiser
Charlotte Leggatt is our new organiser. She is serving out her notice as practice manager at the Culloden GP practice, has lived in Fortrose for 17 years, and is already involved in the community (Scouts, Black Isle Gathering, Groam House, and Rosemarkie Allotments). I think she’ll be excellent.

Volunteer chair

With Barbara stepping down, there is no-one to take on this role. For the time being, we’re going to try anarchy! I.e. assume that folk will sort things out without a leader.

Venue
We’ll have the April market at the Town Hall and move to the Theatre for May and future markets. Charlotte is looking into stickering the market fliers to show the new venue. The Theatre is about £15 more expensive than the Town Hall, but we should be able to get another 3 or 4 stalls, so the finances there should be better, and, critically, there will be more space for stallholders and shoppers.

Martin.

